
Dear Carol
 
I write further to a recent letter received from Deputy Geoff Southern, ref: 516/2 (9).
 
Around the time, October 2008, the panel suggested I contact Constable Yates due to the timing as the
Deputies were busy with voting duties. I am pleased to confirm that I did liaise with Constable Yates, with
his valuable input Ben has been successful in his application.
 
I trust the above is of assistance.
 
Thank you
 


